
Testimony for 1475 Phil Murphy for ND Soybean Growers Association   

Chairman and Committee, this bill utilizing APUC is a welcome addition to enhance the growth of 

agriculture in our state.  It is understood that in addition to the changes leading to APUC fostering this 

growth, there is also a cap of 35% grant money for any single project proposed.  I recall from these past 

ten years of participation at various levels in the legislative process that having skin in the game is 

looked upon favorably and hope this bill is as well.  Thank you yet again, committee, for strongly 

considering a Do Pass recommendation on 1475. 


